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Literacy 

Reading 

• Focus on Non- Fiction texts 

• Opportunities to read texts on a variety of subject areas and decide on favourites 

• Visit to St Leonard’s library with focus on sourcing and locating non-fiction texts 

• Continue to develop fluency and expression, using punctuation, when reading aloud 

• Opportunities for children to select texts for personal reading in class, from the 
school library and at home 

• Continue to develop definitions and spelling of unfamiliar vocabulary 

• Develop a variety of question and answer techniques to show understanding of texts 
read 

• Opportunities to share facts learned with peers 

 Writing / Talking and Listening 

• Non-Fiction writing focus 

• Developing skills in writing an advert and a persuasive text 

• Using imperative and modal verbs  

• Promoting a view to influence the reader or listener  

• Persuade a friend game 

• Turning negatives to positives to use in persuasion 

 

 

Numeracy 

• Accurate recall of all times tables continues to be a focus 

• Addition and subtraction of number bonds to 100 and beyond will be regularly 
revisited, and should continue to be revised at home 

• Place value – writing number up to and beyond a million, including numbers to 3 
decimal places, in digits and words. 

• Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division of numbers up to, and beyond, 4 
digits 

• We will be learning to read a variety of scales correctly 

 

 

 

  



Religious Education 

October – remember Our Lady through the Rosary 
November – All Saints and All souls 
December - Advent 

 

Interdisciplinary learning 

We will be rehearsing for our Christmas Show, which will involve many areas of the 
curriculum including music, dance and drama. 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

We will be continuing to take part in the pilot of the Magic Minds Programme, which aims 
to take a proactive approach to supporting children’s mental health and wellbeing.  

 

We have had a very successful Term 1 in Primary 7. 

I am very proud of each and every child in the class for their hard work. 

Thank you to parents/carers for your ongoing support. 

Mrs Richford 


